
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

9 July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Re: Football/Sportswear ‘Non-Uniform’ Day – Monday 12 July 

To recognise and celebrate the achievements of the men’s England football team in reaching their first 

major final in 55 years we intend to run a few events throughout the course of Monday …. Whatever the 

outcome Sunday night.  

• Football/Sports Wear ‘Non-Uniform’ Day for staff and students. Students are invited to wear 

sportswear on Monday 12 July 2021 

• Tournament reflections – Students will reflect on how the country has been reunited and the 

positivity the successful run in the competition has brought. Time will be taken to use the occasion 

to discuss our core values – The excellence shown in progressing so far in the competition, care and 

consideration shown by the players and management throughout – the ongoing fight against 

discrimination, the resilience (55 years of hurt, the criticism many players (and the manager) have 

faced over the years and how they have bounced back) and the respect and honesty, shown by the 

competitors and officials throughout the tournament.  

• At lunchtime, the PE department will run a series of football related challenges for students to 

compete in on the fields with competition highlights being broadcast in the hall/extension 

throughout the lunch sittings. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

Mrs L Pond 

Headteacher 

 

 

Mrs S Parker-Browne 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

Mr P Storey 

Deputy Headteacher  

 


